
Heroes Regional Park Library  
Construction Now Underway!                           June 2018  
Contractor crews are now onsite performing earthwork and site preparation 

activities associated with the construction of Glendale’s fourth and newest public library branch 
on the grounds of Heroes Regional Park near 83rd Ave. and Bethany Home Rd.  
 
The project includes the construction of a new 7,500 square-foot library that will serve the western portion of our 
city’s municipality. In addition to offering branch library services, facility amenities include dedicated children’s and 
“teens only” patio areas, wi-fi capability, a dividable multi-purpose programming room, a study room, the expansion 
of the existing parking lot area to accommodate library visitors, the installation of enhanced outdoor area lighting 
and library monument signage near the entrance of Heroes Regional Park. Construction is expected to take approx-
imately nine months and the library is slated to be fully equipped, operational and open to the public by spring 2019.  
TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS  
During this work, no major traffic restrictions are 
anticipated; however, park visitors should expect heavier 
than normal traffic activity and be alert to large construc-
tion vehicles hauling or delivering materials. Work will take 
place weekdays during daytime hours.  
Thank you for your patience during this work!  
Architect: Dick & Fritsche Design Group  
Contractor: Danson Construction  
Project Information: 602.532.6250 
www.GlendaleAz.com/Improvements   

http://www.glendaleaz.com/Improvements

